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Letter from our Pastor

1 Church

2 Christ the King Adoration Chapel

3 PAC (Parish Activity Center) & PAC Classroom

4 Guadalupe Hall

5 School & School Offices (Lourdes Hall)

6 & 7 Parish House, under the protection of Our Lady of Fatima

8 Blessed McGivney Community Center & Library

9 Pope Francis House

10 Walsingham Hall

Parking Lots 11, 12, 13 and 14

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,

It might seem a little strange, but for most of Christian history, people didn’t think much about the history of the liturgy. Where did 
what we are doing at Mass come from anyway was not a question that many people asked.  The organic development of the liturgy 

from the primitive period to the Age of the Fathers to the medieval world happened without a lot of thought about why.  Pilgrims
from all over Europe went to Rome and brought back home with them texts from the papal court, and the idea, “If it’s good 
enough for the Pope, it’s good enough for us,” meant Roman usages coexisted with a panoply of other local customs.  As the Mid-

dle Ages waned, the idea caught on that earlier meant simpler, and that we needed to somehow recover the spirit of the ancient 
Church to be authentically Christian.  The corollary to that idea was that worship got more complex over time, and risked over-
laying the simplicity of the Gospel with accretions and unnecessary rituals.  The Protestant Reformation in many ways took that 

uncritical assumption for granted.  And even in the Catholic Church, the Council of Trent sought to recover the truths of the an-
cient Church.

It wasn’t until the eighteenth century that serious historical scholarship began about the liturgy, and it happened to take that as-

sumption for granted as well.  The patristic revival in Anglicanism brought the Fathers back in vogue.  Prosper Guéranger, Adrian 
Fortescue and Ildefons Schuster wrote significant works of scholarship that seriously influenced discussions over the forms that the 
liturgy should take.  By the time Vatican II came around, Josef Jungmann’s epic 1951 work Missarum sollemnia became the gold 

standard for liturgical history.  To this day, most priests and seminarians are formed by that thinking, and the assumption that sim-
ple became complex, and complex is bad.  Decisions were taken at Vatican II and afterwards that reflected all of that intellectual 
milieu.  

A few scholars like Klaus Gamber and Alcuin Reid have suggested that Jungmann may not have been entirely correct, and their 
conclusions have regrettably been ignored.  In the meantime, a whole host of commentators who are not trained liturgical histori-

ans have attempted to poke holes in Jungmann’s work, and many younger lay and clerical types have bought into their narratives as 
well.  But even they often buy into this one assumption.  At the same time, linguistics, sociology and literary analysis are demon-
strating that, if anything, in many ways we are going from more complex to simpler, and that recovering a sense of “how things 

were” doesn’t mean assuming primitive equals less sophisticated.  Pope Pius XII in his encyclical Mediator Dei had already warned us 
in 1947 about assuming ancient means better and that subsequent development means falsification, but his prophetic voice was 
ignored.  Yet even he too succumbed to the same thinking by simplifying the rites of Holy Week on these same lines a few years 

before he cautioned against.  And the Mass has been tinkered with over and over again since, in a frenetic attempt to “get it right.”

Challenging the questionable assumption that has guided almost a century of liturgy reform is not a recipe for popularity nowadays 

in the theological establishment.  But the quest for truth urges us on.  Father Michael Lang from the London Oratory has just pub-
lished a massive work of scholarship this year that will replace Jungmann’s stranglehold on liturgical thinking.  The Roman Mass: From 
Early Christian Origins to the Tridentine Reform is a monumental rethink in the light of recent scholarship of the development of the 

liturgy until 1570, when Pope St Pius V extended the use of the missal used in the papal court to the whole Latin Church.  My hope 
is that a more objective analysis of the sacred liturgy in our time will seek here the principles to move forward to authentic reform 
and restoration.  Even if you’re not a liturgy nerd like me, you will profit from this dense but good read! 

In Christ,

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com



sunday, 28 may

pentecost sunday

(English & Latin) 

monday, 29 may

blessed virgin mary, 

mother of the church (English)

pentecost monday (Latin)

tuesday, 30 may

weekday (English)

pentecost tuesday (Latin)

8a Mass James & Fannie Alder+(FCS)

10a Mass Gunnar Liebrandt+(FRT) 

12p Latin Mass Kimberly Crockett Turpin-L (FRT)

9a Mass Semar & Breaux Families-L & +(FRT) 7a Mass Manuel Morales Santiago+(FRT)

7.40a Lauds

12p Latin Mass Lloyd Cleveland+(FCS)

5.30p Vespers

wednesday, 31 may

visitation of the 

blessed virgin mary (English)

ember wednesday in the 

octave of pentecost  (Latin)

thursday, 1 june

st justin (English)

pentecost thursday 

(English & Latin)

friday, 2 june

sts marcellinus & peter (English)

ember friday in the octave of 

pentecost (Latin)

8.30a Mass Nancy Mohlman+(FCS)

12p Latin Mass Yvonne Lallo-L (FRT)

7a Mass Alissa Rauch-L (FCS)

7.40a Lauds

12p Latin Mass Donald Scovill+(FRT)

7a Mass Trinidad Atienza+(FCS)

7.40a Lauds

12p Latin Mass Katelyn Cleveland-L (FCS) 

5.30p Vespers

6.30p Holy Hour & Benediction

saturday, 3 june

st charles lwanga & companions

(English)

ember saturday in the octave of 

pentecost (Latin)

sunday, 4 june

the most holy trinity

(English & Latin)

prayer requests 

All those serving our country, Gena Cunningham, 

Julie Mallory, Bridgitte Gunnells, Wrenn Calcutt, Jim 

Bannister, Stephen Wiltberger, Lillie Nesbitt, Kevin 

Stanton, Doris Pratt, Sarah Williams, Kenneth Price, 

Jackie Andrejack, Dcn Bob Smith, Lois Smith, Christy 

Smith, Shannon Harkins, Gloria Dussich, Rose Schil-

laci, Kristina Murphy, Laurie Taylor, Carl Jones, Luigi-

na Warga, Marlene C. Eugenia Kolinko, Susan Subrizi, 

Mary Jean Heap, Stella Boris, Rosemary Craig, Janine 

Moore, Jean Casey, Thomas Dorsey, Jennifer Gregory, 

Kathleen & Dan Mottl, Peter McPherson, Lola Hart-

man, Annmarie Egas, Tammy Lopez, Frank Cespedes, 

Joanne P, Mary Ann Egan, Julia Chatignyblais, Connie 

Meiners, Joe Valitchka, Juan & Laura Pachur, Eliza-

beth Nowlan, Betty Baker, Deborah Baker, Andrew 

Frisari, Madelina Mello, Ed Matthews, Yanini Smith, 

Martha Catel, Jean Crittenden, Anna & Casey Cheva-

lier, Christine Tallman, Curtis Hagler, Kayla Whatley, 

Robert Dobbins, Matt Smith, Jenn Pfaffl, Valerie 

Pachur, Jim Eagan, Kathy Melone, Karen Quinn, 

Vanessa Baugh, Cal Valois & A. Thana Pacco Rivas, 

Sue Valitchka, Lona Baldauf 

8a Latin Mass Donald Scovill+(FCS)

5p Mass Linda Standera+(FRT)

8a Mass Deceased Perone Family (FRT)

10a Mass For the People of the Parish (FCS) 

12p Latin Mass Lloyd Cleveland+(FCS)

Please contact the Parish Office to request a name be added to the prayer list. 
We will leave names on the prayer list for two weeks, unless requested otherwise. 

Parish Calendar            
= where you see this symbol, it means live broadcast 

simultaneously on Facebook & YouTube
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Parents desiring Baptism for their child must attend a 

Baptism Class. The next class will be held on Thurs-

day, 8 June at 6.30p in the Walsingham Hall Art 

Room. Contact Deacon Gus to join at 864. 420.0497 

or gus.suarez@princeofpeacetaylors.org

 Baptisms cannot be scheduled until the class is com-

pleted. Only Deacon Acosta can schedule Baptisms.

Help in the parish office is needed on Thursdays 

from 9a-1p permanently and on Wednesdays from 

9a-1p between June-August. Please contact Maria 

Rauch to learn more about volunteering. 

All men of the parish and their friends are invited to 

join for breakfast and fellowship on Thursday, 1 June 

at 8a at Denny’s on Wade Hampton Blvd. For more 

information, call Don Foertsch at 864.268.3810.

Happenings & Needs

If you are homebound and wish to receive Holy 

Communion, please contact Deacon Mark Thomp-

son at mark.thompson@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Be comforted by those who have experienced the 

grief of the loss of a spouse on the first Saturday of 

the month at 10a in the Pope Francis House. Call 

Jean Casey at 864.423.7010 to learn more. 

Every Thursday between 10-11a, parents are invited 

to bring their children to the Adoration Chapel. In 

this hour, it is understood that there will be some 

noise in the Chapel. Contact Adrienne Haverland at 

jahaverland@gmail.com with questions.

Greeters and ushers are greatly needed across all 

Mass times! Contact Marco De Maria at 

864.631.7713 or mad4jen@msn.com!

Join a group of moms who meet the first Friday of 

each month between 9.30-11.30a in parish house. 

Questions? hokiegirl17@yahoo.com.

Learn about the life and charism of Lay Dominicans 

and how they share in the apostolic mission of the 

Dominican Order through the Four Pillars: Prayer, 

Study, Community and Apostolic Preaching, by 

emailing Janice Carl, OP at janice.carl@gmail.com. 

“Speak, Lord, for Thy Servant heareth” 

(1 Samuel 3:9) 

Please consider becoming a co-adorer for 

the hour of your choice. Contact Lisa 

Buss at 864.508.7123 or email  adora-

tion@princeofpeacetaylors.org! The following urgent 

times are in need of adoption:

• 10a and 8p on Mondays

• Contact Lisa Buss for the door code.
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Connect with parishioners and learn what the cen-

ter has to offer at the Blessed McGivney Communi-

ty Center Picnic on Saturday, 3 June at 10a (rain 

date is 10 June).

• RSVP by 31 May with your surname and number 

of attendees in your family by texting Kristy Ska-

dow at 828.699.2088.

• Schedule of events: 10a complete a service pro-

ject benefitting Triune Mercy Center; 12n Lunch 

(burgers and hotdogs will be provided); ; 4p 

Cleanup

• Invitation to bring food (do not feel obligated):  

families with a surname beginning with A-M 

bring an appetizer, salad, or side; N-Z bring fruit 

or dessert.

• Games available! Bring any outdoor equipment/

games you'd like to play, too!

The prayer shawl ministry meets on the third Friday 

of the month at 10.30a. They crochet/knit shawls/lap 

robes which they donate to nursing homes, cancer 

and dialyses centers. They welcome more volun-

teers and donations of yarn is always welcome. For 

information call Paulette at 864.434.0278.

Interested in helping new folks feel at home at our 

parish? From emails to phone calls to events, there’s 

a way to pitch in! Contact Tracy Rozsa at 

welcome@princeofpeacetaylors.org to learn more 

about the Guild of St Benedict Welcome Committee. 

Join us in welcoming the following new parishioners:

Mineke Pieters; Sheila Moore & family; Thomas & 

Aranza Connelly and Gabrielle Morgano.

Happenings & Needs 

Prince of Peace has launched a chapter of the Con-

fraternity of Christian Mothers. Under the patron-

age of Our Lady of Sorrows, its purpose is to offer 

spiritual support and nourishment to Christian wom-

en so that they may unite their hearts to Christ and 

live more fully their vocation as wives, mothers and 

members of the parish and community.

• All women are asked to attend a solemn English 

Mass on Saturday, 24 June, the Nativity of John 

the Baptist, at 9a, followed by a reception in Par-

ish House.

The Summer weekday Mass schedule begins 5 June:

• no Mass on Mondays

• 8a Mass (English) on Tuesdays-Fridays

• no daily Mass on Saturday mornings except on 

10 June for St Josemaria Escriva and 24 June for 

St John the Baptist at 9a

The POP Women's Group meets on Wednesdays at 

7p in the school. This is a group for women of all 

ages and life stages to connect with one another and 

grow in faith. The group is discussing an Endow 

Groups study on John Paul II's apostolic letter Salvifici 

Doloris | On the Christian Meaning of Suffering.

• For more info on the study itself, and to order a 

copy of it, visit endowgroups.org. 

• For more information, visit our Facebook page: 

www.facebook.com/groups/EndowatPOPTaylors.

In its inaugural and second year, the Charity Golf 

Outing has raised $95,190 split evenly across a secu-

rity upgrade on the Prince of Peace Catholic Church 

& School campus and a General Building Fund for St 

Rafka Maronite Church. Money raised in 2023 will 

be used for a dedicated event sound system in 

Croghan Hall at Prince of Peace and building pro-

jects at St Rafka.

Visit golfcharityupstate.com to reserve your space in 

the tournament on 18 September! For a limited 

time, use promo code “throwbacksingle” to save 

$25 on a single ticket and “throwbackteam” to save 

$100 on a team of 4 ticket! 

We’re excited to welcome 

Seminarian Jake Nadeau to 

our parish this summer. He is 

finishing his second year of 

studies at Theological College 

in Washington, DC. 
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Happenings & Needs

Make a corporal work of mercy by feeding 

the hungry of Triune Mercy Kitchen on the first 

Sunday monthly. Please sign up here. Contact John 

Olson with questions at jamolson@gmail.com. 

St Vincent de Paul has a collection box (wood) in 

the Narthex. Do not place expired food items in 

the box. Gently used and clean clothing is appreci-

ated. Household items and other items require pre

-approval. Below is a list of particular needs:

• dish & laundry detergent

• canned sweet peas and canned fruit

• spaghetti Os

• peanut butter & jelly

• cereal

St Rafka’s monthly pasta dinner will be Thursday,

1 June, 5.30-7.30p Adults are $10 and children $5. 

Menu includes roasted pork loin and pasta with 

peas in a light garlic sauce, salad, dessert and tea.

If you’re a parishioner graduating from High School 

or College, we would love to congratulate you! 

Please provide us with your name & school from 

which you are graduating by 30 May to:

bulletinsubmissions@princeofpeacetaylors.org

St. Clare's Home is the only upstate maternity 

home for expectant mothers who choose life and are 

in need of shelter, safety, and security. It is a ministry 

of the Diocese of Charleston. 

• Donate financial gifts here.

• Apply to be a volunteer here or contact 

stclaresvolunteer@charlestondiocese.org. 

• Pick out items from their Amazon Wish List here. 

• Specific needs: extension ladder, gift cards for gro-

ceries, gift cards for gas, fruit trees, vegetable gar-

den supplies, and St Michael Statue.

The Latin Mass community hosts a community-wide 

potluck the first Sunday of each month in Croghan 

Hall after the 12n Latin Mass. Please bring a main dish 

to share. Help set up and clean up!

Catholic Radio in SC has released a new app called 

MediaTrix with 24/7 Catholic broadcasting.

Saturday Night Life is scheduled for Saturday, 7 Octo-

ber. Join the planning committee by emailing 

Theresa.Barnett92@gmail.com.

It’s time to learn more about our parish school’s K3-

8th grade program. Schedule a tour of our parish 

school by calling 864.971-4POP! 

Giving to the offertory is convenient 

and easy. Scan the QR code to connect 

to Tithely to make your gift. Options 

to give to special projects are available. 

Keep supporting your parish home 

when you are on vacation with this 

convenience! 

Did you know that Lee 

Road United Methodist 

Church was instrumental 

in getting our parish com-

munity started? They al-

lowed us to use their sanc-

tuary for Mass on Sundays 

while the acreage of 

Brushy Creek was pur-

chased and church built. 

We would not be where 

we are today without their 

Christian friendship in the early days. On 14 June 

at 7p, we’ll have a joint service to celebrate that 

special relationship and its history.  This service 

follows ecumenical guidelines from the Vatican.
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Happenings & Needs

Public liturgy of the Church has precedence over 

private prayer. Consider joining your spiritual fam-

ily as often as you can. Liturgy of the Hours refers

to the time of day, not how long it takes to pray; 

each prayer takes less than15 minutes. Prayer 

books are available when you join us at Our Lady’s 

Altar. Our summer schedule begins 5 June:

• Lauds (Morning Prayer) at 7:30am -- Tuesdays, 

Thursdays, and Fridays

• Vespers (Evening Prayer) 5:30pm -- Tuesdays 

and Fridays

For more information, contact Lisa at 864-508-

7123 or adoration@princeofpeacetaylors.org. 

Thank you for your generosity. but please do not 

leave your donations of books in the Narthex. If 

you have medals or something of that likeness you 

may bring those to the parish office. 

Children from 1st-Middle School are invited to cel-

ebrate the overturning of Roe v Wade with a birth-

day party of the forerunner of Jesus, Saint John the 

Baptist at 10a on 24 June. Join us with a morning of 

praying and playing. There with be a recitation of 

the rosary, stories, relay racing, crafting and to 

round it off, lunch with a birthday cake! Call Tanya 

at 864.979.1856 for more information.

Solemn Mass at 10a on Corpus Christi, 11 June, 

will be followed by a Solemn Procession of the 

Most Blessed Sacrament with Benediction at the 

Four Altars and Solemn Benediction at the end. 

• bring your own sacred banner or sacred image 

to carry in the procession

• first communicants should wear their first com-

munion attire and confirmands are invited to 

join together with them

• parish organizations are encouraged to sit to-

gether and process together with their own 

sacred image banner

This is a opportunity to honor Our Lord in the 

Most Blessed Sacrament and give witness to our 

Catholic identity.

Prince of Peace Catholic School is accepting applica-

tions for full time teachers for the 2023 – 2024 school 

year. The ideal candidate would be a practicing Catho-

lic with a degree in education or related field 

(advanced degree preferred) and experience 

with teaching in an academically rigorous setting. 

Compensation is competitive and commensurate with 

experience. Please email a cover letter, resume, and 

references to Principal Steven Cunningham 

at principal@popcatholicschool.org .

A Mass celebrating the Feast of St Josemaria Escriva 

will be on Saturday, 10 June at 9a with a reception fol-

lowing in the PAC. Bring your family and friends.

• RSVP https://forms.office.com/r/5tRTej0unm

Questions? Contact Thierry Wersinger at 

864.313.5601 or email for information at

friendsofstjosemariaupstatesc@gmail.com.

We are looking for individuals passionate about pass-

ing on a love for our Catholic faith to our Religious 

Education students K5-8th grade for the 2023-24 

school year. We need of lead catechists, classroom 

assistants, and substitute catechists. Student volun-

teers grades 9th-12th are always needed as assistants 

and can earn community service hours for high school 

by filling these positions. Annual Catechist Training is 

on 5 August from 9a -12p. Classes for 2023-24 are 

scheduled to begin on Sunday, 20 August 2023 at 

8:50a-9:50a. Contact Maria Barontini to learn more.

Thomas Wilson will lead an evening of 

Catholic themed trivia in the Parish 

House on 16 June. Doors open at 

6.30 and trivia starts at 7p. Tickets are 

$10 in advance (purchase online by 

scanning the QR code or come the 

parish office) or $20 at the door. Children under 10 

are free. Pizza and beverages provided. Cash prizes 

will be awarded. Come as an individual or bring a 

team of up to 8 people. For more information, contact 

Thomas thomaswilson146@gmail.com. 
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POP Summer Camps 2023

Prince of Peace VBS 2023 will be 16-21 July 2023. 

Registration forms are only available by contact-

ing maria.barontini@princeofpeacetaylors.org.

Our parish did not receive a Totus Tuus team, so 

we will be modeling a program like it. If you’d like to 

volunteer, reach out to Maria Barontini! 

Our VBS Parish Potluck is scheduled for 

Wednesday, 19 July from 5.30-6.30p! 

Program needs (contact Maria Barontini):

1. VOLUNTEERS to help 16-21 July. Adult volun-

teer meetings are 13, 20, 27 June at 6p in the 

Science Lab.

2. We are also looking for pizza sponsors!

Dribble for Destiny Summer Basketball Camp is 10-

13 July from 9a-12p for ages 8-13 boys and girls. 

• Fee: $119 includes free t-shirt and ball; 2 ball 

dribbling, passing, shooting, ball handling, video, 

daily contests, and daily devotions. 

This is a 4-day camp. Registration forms are availa-

ble under “Summer Camps 2023” on the parish 

website. 

When you register at formed.org/register, use code 

GYYF72 to access your free parish and school ac-

count. This code is always on the front of our bulle-

tin for your reference. 

Titles for Elementary School Students:

• Brother Francis

• Benjamin Cellos

• The Saints and Heroes Collection

• Signs of Grace

Titles for Middle School Students:

• Presence: The Mystery of the Eucharist

• Catholic Heroes of the Faith

• Jesus is...with Fr Mike Schmitz

• Short Answers to Big Questions

Titles for High School Students:

• The Search—Finding the Meaning of Life

• Never Alone—Life with the Holy Spirit

• Don Bosco

• Joan of Arc

All are welcome to Summer Art Camp with Marilyn 

Alber. It’s a great way to start your summer and get 

creative. Registration forms are available under 

“Summer Camps 2023” on the parish website or by 

emailing mmalber@att.net.

• Two weeks to choose from [6/12- 6/16] or [6/19 –

6/23] for students entering 1st – 8th. (Limit 10 

students per session)

• Classes are held for 2 hours a day Monday through 

Friday. (Students 1st-3rd (10a-12p)) (Students 4th-

8th (1p-3p)).

• Fees for one week session is $190 (materials pro-

vided).

Prince of Peace Catholic School is proud to of-

fer Summer Journey, a FREE, fun and engaging summer 

school program for K5-8th grade from 12 June – 7 

July. The experience meets Monday-Thursday from 9a-

12p for 4 weeks. Catapult’s Summer Journey Program 

offers robust educational opportunities:

• Literacy: Improves students’ skills across the Big 5-

phonics, phonological awareness, fluency, compre-

hension, and vocabulary

• Math: Helps struggling learners build confidence 

and improve their math skills

• STEM: Engages students in fun, project-based 

learning to expand critical thinking skills

• Life Skills: Fosters growth-mindset and helps stu-

dents communicate effectively

Registration forms are available under “Summer 

Camps 2023” on the parish website.

Prince of Peace is once again offering our popu-

lar Summer Choral Theatre, 4-10 June. Participants 

will learn and perform a faith-building, fully costumed 

musical drama. Each day is an all-inclusive activity that 

will include snacks, social activities, and even outdoor 

time, in addition to the rehearsals of singing, staging, 

and basic choreography.

• Program Fee- $85 for one child, $150 for two chil-

dren, $200 family maximum (includes instruction, t

-shirt, themed snacks, and materials)

Registration forms are available under “Summer 

Camps 2023” on the parish website.
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Contact Us 

Phil Head Director of Administration 864.331.3908 directorofadministration@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Mark Pulley Director of Finance/Bookkeeper 864.331.3907 bookkeeper@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Dcn Nestor Acosta Pastoral Associate for Sacramental Life 864.331.3905 nestor.acosta@princeofpeacetaylors.org

*contact Deacon Acosta about baptisms, funerals, marriage, and RCIA

Maria Rauch Parish Secretary 864.331.3901 maria.rauch@princeofpeacetaylors.org

*contact Maria R. about facility reservations and requesting Anointing of the Sick prior to surgery or when gravely ill, Safe Environment

Maria Barontini Pastoral Associate for Children’s Catechesis 864.331.3919 maria.barontini@princeofpeacetaylors.org

*contact Maria B. about children’s catechesis, first confession, first communion, and confirmation

Michael Sandifer Pastoral Associate Adult Faith Formation 864.331.3902 michael.sandifer@princeofpeacetaylors.org

contact Michael S. as ministry liaison

Philip Reed Director of Music 864.331.3904 philip.reed@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Bobby Moreau Director of Maintenance bobby.moreau@popcatholicschool.org

Elizabeth Wilson Associate Director of Music 864.331.3906 elizabeth.wilson@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Steven Cunningham Principal 864.331.2145 principal@popcatholicschool.org

Tammy Lopez Office Manager 864.331.3911 tammy.lopez@popcatholicschool.org

Communications Director Kylee Jean Heap 864.266.8843 communications@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Creighton Fertility Care/Family Planning Kristie Killough, RN, BSN, FCP 864.243.7800 text for appointment

Cub Scouts/Boy Scouts Harry Grilliot/Marty Yigdall 864.423.6541 Pack259.SC@gmail.com 

CYO (Catholic Youth Organization) John & Stephanie Lasitter cyo@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Food & Financial Assistance St. Vincent de Paul Society 864.331.3937

Legion of Mary Denise Conway denisejconway4@yahoo.com 

Meal Train Coordinator Jennifer Pfafll missfluff129@yahoo.com

RCIA Sean Chapman rcia@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Spiritual Direction Lisa Buss spiritualdirection@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Fr. Christopher Smith Pastor 864.268.4352 frsmith@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Fr. Richard Tomlinson Parochial Vicar 864.268.4352 richard.tomlinson@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Declarations of Nullity Dcn Robert Smith 864.908.7047 dbcsmith@aol.com

Altar Servers Dcn Michael Cavin michael.cavin@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Sick & Homebound Dcn Mark Thompson mark.thompson@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Liturgical Ministers Dcn Michael Thompson michael.thompson@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Baptism Class Dcn Gus Suarez gus.suarez@princeofpeacetaylors.org

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com

https://princeofpeacetaylors.org/about-us/ministries/


In honor of our late, beloved Pope Emeritus Benedict XVI, Prince of Peace is hosting a series of 12 talks this 

year on a selection of his published works. Each talk will be at 6.30p in Croghan Hall with light refreshments. 

Missed a lecture? Watch the recordings on our YouTube channel (here)! 

Happenings & Needs

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com

https://youtube.com/playlist?list=PLL6VOf_4yH59mBKbURu_lFkpxyIRrGgw1
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